

LOCAL CHAPTERS

Ways to Engage:

- » Attend local chapter meetings. Meet other member physicians, family medicine residents, and medical students in your area. Prior to the COVID-19 pandemic, many local chapter meetings were held at a local facility or restaurant; when conditions allow, we expect to meet in person again. If you're interested in learning more, email us at info@wafp.net.
- » **Submit a resolution to WAFP's House of Delegates.** Resolutions written by WAFP members help direct the work of the Academy over the coming year. While it only takes two members to initiate a resolution, resolutions typically come from WAFP committees or local chapters. If you know of an area in which WAFP's voice could make a difference.

let WAFP staff know. We can facilitate a discussion between you and local chapter and/or committee leaders. And if you don't think you can make a difference, know that recent WAFP resolutions have resulted in new state laws and a change in AAFP bylaws.

» Connect your chapter to local leaders and experts. Is there someone in your personal or professional circles whose expertise or insight would benefit family physicians? Let us know! WAFP staff will be happy to see if they are interested in speaking at a WAFP eventhandle the logistics, while your colleagues in the area will benefit from hearing from them. Send us an email with ideas.



